
From: "Richard Whiteford" <savebios@earthlink.net> 
Subject: PABIODIV: FW: DEP Groundwater Protection 
Sender: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Date: Tue, 11 Mar 2003 19:35:08 -0500 (EST) 
 
FYI 
 
Highlands Coalition 
Richard Whiteford 
P.O. Box 118 
Titusville NJ 08560 
609-818-0400 
Fax: 609-737-7264 
Savebios@Earthlink.net 
 
        "I speak for the trees, for the trees have no tongues." 
                        Dr. Seuss, The Lorax. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: FORESTcoalition@aol.com [mailto:FORESTcoalition@aol.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2003 6:04 AM 
Subject: DEP Groundwater Protection 
 
Whether you're concerned with forests, watersheds, fish, wildlife, trails or landfills, groundwater is 
involved.  The newly revised Groundwater Protection webpage is now online at the DEP website 
www.dep.state.pa.us (type "groundwater protection" in the directLINK box). 
 
Everyone should have a basic knowledge of what happens to water after it infiltrates below the surface. 
This website now includes the online version of the groundwater education publication "Groundwater - 
Pennsylvania's Cool Resource" and other links to learn about groundwater in Pennsylvania. Go to: 
http://www.dep.state.pa.us/dep/deputate/watermgt/wc/subjects/groundwaterprotection/default.htm   
 
Yours in conservation, 
                                                        R. Martin 
                                                  Forest Coalition  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Please forward this message to your agency or organization.  These messages are brought to you as a 
public service by the Forest Coalition of Pennsylvania for all who use our State Forests, State Parks 
and State Gamelands.  In compliance with Title 17 U.S.C. section 107 this material is distributed free 
and without profit or payment , for educational purposes only. 
 
To change your e-mail address, please hit "reply" and simply write your new e-mail address as the text.  
To unsubscribe, hit "reply" and write "Please unsubscribe" as the text.  If you received multiple copies 
of this mailing, it is probably the result of belonging to multiple organizations. 
 
************************************************************************* 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are 
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 
 
***** 


